

NEWSLETTER 2012/459

30 November 2012

www.allsaints-leekwootton.warwickshire.sch.uk www.easyfundraising.org.uk admin3588@we-learn.com Mrs Garlick All Saints' Extra 07971598909 Learning Platform https://portal.we-learn.org.uk

Dear Parents.

Class Requests

Christmas Play Costumes

Letters requesting items for costumes have been sent out this week, please check bags.

Oak

No Wellie Wednesday next week due to the Christmas play rehearsal.

Please bring in a poetry book with your favourite poem in it next week to share in literacy times.

Waller

A chair fit for a Greek god or goddess. Waller class needs about 8-10 chairs for a design technology project. If anybody has an old chair that they no longer need, please can they see Mr Woodage.

Tag Rugby Team

A group of year 4 children represented the school in the Tag Rugby festival. One rugby shirt has not yet been returned, could you please check at home.

Mathletics

Mathletics is going down a storm. If you can't get on at home, please speak to your child's class teacher.

It is wonderful to see so many children collecting so many points. You may be aware that you can print off certificates when the children have collected a certain number of points. Whilst we do wish to recognise achievement, we do need to balance this against being overwhelmed by the number of certificates generated by Mathletics. We have therefore decided to only present Gold Certificates during Friday achievement assembly.

For those children who do not have access to Mathletics at home, we will be setting up an invitation-only Mathletics Club, each Tuesday lunchtime, in the ICT suite. If your child is unable to access Mathletics at home and you would like them to be invited to the club, please fill in and return the slip below.

Countdown to Christmas

Christmas Fair is here! 2pm tomorrow.

Thank you for your donations today and during the run up to the fair. School is open from 10.30 am for setting up.

Please join us and bring along friends and neighbours - lots of stalls and fun!

All offers of help that have been received please check on the list by the office.

It does help if you can bring a combination of change from 10ps to £1 coins to spend on the day.

Children who are running a stall- please bring along a pot for your money.

The All Saints' Christmas Prize Draw

Thank you for ticket stubs sent in this week. Tickets will be on sale at the fair. Please ensure that you have returned all the stubs for tickets you have sold, along with the money.

Tuesday December 4

All of the children in school will be discovering the wonders of 'The Black Hole.'

Thursday December 6

7.00 Full Governing Body

Tuesday December 11

2.00 The Bossy Christmas Fairy *Dress Rehearsal* - Grandparents, older members of the community, preschool children - Tickets are required. Wednesday December 12

6.00 The Bossy Christmas Fairy - Tickets required Thursday December 13

6.00 The Bossy Christmas Fairy - Tickets required

Sunday December 16 4.00

Christmas Carols All Saints' Parish Church

Join us for the community carol service. The children will be singing as part of the service. Please indicate on the slip if your children are attending.

Monday December 17

Party Day: Fun filled day

Children may wear their party clothes all day. Tuesday December 18

School Christmas Lunch – Please complete slip below to book a lunch only if your child normally has sandwiches on a Tuesday. Please be aware of the price difference for this meal. £2.20 rather than £2.00 If you have paid for the term please send in 20p.

Blind Club Entertainers

A group of children will be entertaining members of the local Blind Club at their Christmas Lunch. A separate letter will be sent out shortly.

Wednesday December 19

9.15 Open Christmas Assembly All Saints' Parish Church
Offers of help to walk children to church
appreciated.

Thursday December 20

am Snow White The Spa Centre – whole school visit – letters will go out this week, please return permission and voluntary contribution. All children will need a packed lunch on this day.

Friday December 21

2.30 Christmas Singalong

A whole school afternoon of informal fun. Parents are invited. Break up for Christmas at 3.15. Monday December 24 3.30pm

BLESSING OF THE CRIB with Children's Nativity Come as Shepherds, Angels, Kings or animals from the Stable and join the celebration of that first Christmas. 11.30pm Midnight Holy Communion Tuesday 25th December 11am All Age Worship

Monday 7th January Staff INSET Day Tuesday 8th January Children return to school

All Saints' Extra

Contact Amy Garlick 07971598909 between 8am and 7pm daily.

Bookings now being taken for the Spring term.

Sports Events

Cross Country

Our next and final league race is at Priory Park on 1st December.

Kenilworth Gymnastics Festival Every year
Kenilworth School hosts an annual Gymnastics
Festival for all the primary schools in Kenilworth.
We participated in many different events and
activities. Wise did very well; we all performed to
our 'Mr Blue Skies' routine as if we were
professional gymnasts. Thank you Mrs Jacob for
choreographing our amazing routine. By Verity
and Millie.

P.T.F.A: Making a difference!!

Next steering group: 7.30 pm 24th January Bags2school

Thank you for all your support yesterday.

Fun Mats

Orders have been delivered this week.

Christmas Shopping- don't go out and buy the socks yet!

Make your Christmas Shopping easier by using our Virtual Shop. www.easyfundraising.org.uk

Just go to the site and register, we are listed as All Saints Leek Wootton.

Further details available from kimberleylunn@yahoo.co.uk.

Announcing

The James Bond Themed Spring Ball
The Warwickshire
Saturday April 20th 2013.

(Tickets are selling like hot cakes!) £37.50 per ticket

We are now taking bookings for our eagerly anticipated summer term highlight. Bookings should be made on the slip at the bottom of the newsletter accompanied by a £10 **non-refundable** deposit. Please include the names of the people who you would like to be seated with on a table of ten.

Raise Funds by Saving Your Old Pens Half way to 5kg: Keep collecting.

If we can collect 5kg of writing instruments, the school will be paid for each writing instrument. A box has been put outside the school office for your old pens etc, or see Lesley Knott at the KS2 gate. "Why not ask your colleagues to help? A box at my office collected 20 pens in under a week."

Scouts

The scouts would appreciate you saving 2L pop bottles for one of their activities. Please send into school.

Genuine Hill Wootton Grown Christmas Trees

Choose and buy your real English grown Christmas tree from Hilary Farm, Hill Wootton, Warwick from Friday 30 November 10 am onwards. Tel 855556

Many thanks to the Green family who have donated the Christmas Tree for school.

All Saints' Church

All Saints Church

Sunday 2nd December

8am Holy Communion

9:30am All Age Worship

Sunday 9th December

8am Holy Communion

9:30am Holy Communion with Upper Classes

Groups 1 and 2 - Making Angels

Sunday 16th December

8am Holy Communion

4pm Family Carol Service

Sunday 23rd December

8am Holy Communion

9:30am Holy Communion with Baptism

Monday 24th December - Christmas Eve

3:30pm Blessing of the Crib and Children's Nativity

11:30pm Christmas Night Holy Communion

Tuesday, 25 December – Christmas Day

8:00am Holy Communion

11:00am All Age Christmas Worship

Advance Notices

Sunday 3rd Feb

4pm Christingle Service

Tuesday 20th - Thursday 22nd August

Holiday Bible Club – Storykeepers (the stories continue)

If you would like more information, please contact Nicola Perryman (01926)850610 nicola@perryman.org.uk

Awards

Truly Brilliant – Alexander Haggar-Dunsby, Finn Edser, Jack Alsop, Sam Waters, Charlotte Henry, Jasmin Bennett, Sam Clarkson, Kyle Watkin, Annabelle Mac, Freya Dalrymple **Silver** – Hannah Fardoe, Sophie Sturzaker, Charlotte Henry, Alexander Haggar-Dunsby, Oliver Lunn, Felix Lunn, Edward Collins, Lauren Bignall

Raising the Roof – Jess Agoston, Amelia Mafe, Thea Cooper,

Dates

Sat 1 Dec 9.45 Cross Country Priory Park

10.30 Setting up for the Christmas Fair

2.00 Christmas Fair

Tues 4 Dec The Black Hole Full Governing Body

Fri 30 Nov 3.15 Getting ready for Christmas

S Patterson, Head Teacher

×		
School Christmas Lunch on		
Please order a school lunch for		child's name Class
I enclose payment of £2.20 (che	eques payable to WCC please	2)
×		
Singing in church December	16 th 4pm	
	is able to sing with the school	ol at All saints' Church on 16 th December
Signed		

×
The All Saints' James Bond Themed Spring Ball. The Warwickshire 20th April 2013
I would like to booktickets for the Spring Ball and enclose a non-returnable deposit of
I would like to be seated on the same table as
Namesigned
Mathletics Club I would like(child's name) to be invited to Mathletics Club, taking place in the ICT Suite, each Tuesday lunchtime. Our child does not have access to Mathletics at home.
Signed:

THE 100 + CLUP

This is one of the regular PTFA fundraisers and approximately £700 is raised each year.

It is amazing to think how the yearly subscription of just £18 per number really goes a long way to benefit your children at school. Over £5500 has been used directly to benefit your children's learning environment. Funds from the 100+ Club have been used towards extending Key Stage One classrooms, building a new classroom for Key Stage Two Maths and Science, Improving the school grounds and play equipment, purchasing computers to update the ICT suite, buying new staging for the hall, to the most recent addition of an extension providing a separate room for after school activities, as well as laptops and notebooks for the children. And it will continue to do so but we need YOUR ongoing support.

You can directly contribute to the ever-improving facilities and resources your child will enjoy by purchasing one or more numbers and becoming a member of the 100+ Club.

It's easy to join. A number is purchased for the year. Each month a draw is made during Achievement Assembly where three numbers are pulled out of a tin. If one of those numbers is your number, you are a winner!

The following prizes could be yours;

1st Prize - £30

2nd Prize - £20

3rd Prize - £10

£100 Star Prize

Drawn at the Family Barbeque in July

If you would like to join the 100+ Club - membership is only £18 per number for the year. For ease we are trying to get as many people to pay by standing order as possible - If you are happy to pay this way then please complete the attached S/O form together with the form below and return to the school office marked for my attention and you'll be put into the next monthly draw.

Thank you for your support. Good Luck

Angie Dumper 07890 948390	e-mail	acd66@hotmail.co.uk
NAME		
Address		
Subscription: (please delete as appropriate*)		or Half-yearly £9.00*per number
		Annually £18.00*per number
Cheques should be made payable to All Saints'	Primary	School, PTFA 100+ Club
Please contact me via		in Class

(child's name)